令和7年度一般選抜(Ⅱ期)問題

英 語

埼玉医科大学短期大学

注意事項

- 1. 解答は別紙答案用紙に書くこと。
- 2. 解答を書く前に必ず受験番号・氏名を書くこと。

問題用紙 5枚 答案用紙 1枚

令和7年度一般選抜(Ⅱ期)問題 英語

□ 次の各文の空所に入る最も適切な語句をそれぞれ選択肢より選び、番号で答えよ。

If I (1) more money, ① had	I would buy a bigger hou ② have	se. ③ will have	4 would have
Tom is (2) tall as his 1 such	s brother. ② too	3 as	4 than
I'd rather you (3) m ① calling		3 called	④ have called
I couldn't find my keys, (① but	4) I was late for wor 2 since	k. ③ so	4 although
Let me know as soon as you	ou (5) the informat ② will get		4 would get
The woman (6) live ① who	s next door is very friend	ly. ③ whom	4 what
The teacher made the stu 1 doing	dents (7) the home	work again. ③ to do	4 done
The more you practice, th ① good	e (8) you will becon	me. ③ better	4 more good
I will call you when I (① get	9) home. ② will get	3 got	4 would get
We are looking forward to	o (10) you again.	3 have seen	4 be seen

Ⅲ次の会話文の空所に入	る最も適切な語句をそれぞ	れ選択肢より選び、番号	で答えよ。	
A: Did you finish the repo	ı just now.			
A: Great! I'll review it (11) lunch.			
1 around	② in	3 after	4 from	
A: Are you attending the	game tomorrow?			
B: Yes, it starts at 10 a.m	_			
A: I'll be there too, but I'll				
① a few	② slightly	3 interestingly	4 rarely	
A: Do you know when our lunches will arrive? B: They should be here (13) 12:00. A: Perfect, I'll tell the basketball team.				
① until	② by	3 between	4 in	
A: Have you seen the nev B: Yes, she just started ye A: I heard she has a lot of		usic and guitar playing.		
① hobbies	② cars	3 friends	4 travels	
A: Are you going to travel next week? B: Yes, I already booked my flight. A: Great! I'll see you at the beach (15) Monday morning.				
① over	② by	3 at	④ on	

□ 日本文に合うように () 内の語を並べかえたとき、3番目になるものを選び、番号で答えよ。ただし、文頭に来るべき語も小文字で表記されている。

(16)

私は犬を散歩に連れて行ったことがあります。

(1) the /2 taken /3 dog /4 I/5 for /6 have /7 walk /8 a).

(17)

もしそのバスに乗り遅れることがなかったら、私はその会議に参加していただろうに。 If I (① not / ② the bus / ③ have / ④ had / ⑤ attended / ⑥ I / ⑦ missed / ⑧ would) the meeting.

(18)

その事故は運転手の不注意で起こった。

(① caused / ② by / ③ was / ④ a / ⑤ the accident / ⑥ careless / ⑦ driver).

(19)

そのチームがとても一生懸命に働いたことに、私たちは驚きました。

(1) that /2 the /3 hard /4 team /5 we /6 so /7 were /8 surprised /9 worked).

(20)

彼女はそのレポートを仕上げるのに2時間かかりました。

(① the / ② it / ③ her / ④ took / ⑤ hours / ⑥ two / ⑦ finish / ⑧ to / ⑨ report).

Ⅳ 次の長文について、それぞれの問に番号で答えよ。

"Peanuts" is one of the most famous comic strips in the world. Created by Charles M. Schulz, it first appeared in 1950. The comic features a group of children, with Charlie Brown as the main character. Schulz's unique drawing style and storytelling made "Peanuts" special and loved by many.

Charles Schulz was born in 1922 in Minneapolis, Minnesota. From a young age, he loved to draw. He even created a small comic strip called "Li'l Folks" while he was still in high school. In 1947, he began to work on "Peanuts." The first strip was published on October 2, 1950. It featured Charlie Brown and his dog, Snoopy.

"Peanuts" became popular very quickly. The characters, such as Lucy, Linus, and Peppermint Patty, became well-known. Each character had a unique personality, which made the comic relatable and funny. Schulz wrote about everyday life, friendship, and childhood problems, allowing readers of all ages to connect with the stories.

The comic strip ran for nearly 50 years, ending in 2000, shortly after Schulz passed away. By that time, "Peanuts" was published in more than 2,600 newspapers worldwide, reaching millions of readers. Schulz's work won many awards, including the Reuben Award from the National Cartoonists Society.

In addition to the comic strip, "Peanuts" became famous for its television specials. The first one, "A Charlie Brown Christmas," aired in 1965. It was a huge success and is still watched every holiday season.

In conclusion, "Peanuts" started as a simple comic strip and grew into a beloved part of American culture. Charles Schulz's creativity and talent brought joy to many, and his characters continue to entertain people around the world.

- (21) According to the passage, who created the "Peanuts" comic strip?
- ① Jim Davis
- ② Hayao Miyazaki
- 3 Walt Disney
- 4 Charles M. Schulz
- (22) According to the passage, when did "Peanuts" first appear?
- 1945
- 2 1950
- ③ 1960
- 4 1970
- (23) According to the passage, who is the main character in "Peanuts"?
- ① Snoopy
- 2 Charlie Brown
- 3 Lucy
- 4 Linus
- (24) According to the passage, what was Charles Schulz's first comic strip called?
- 1 Peanuts
- 2 Charlie Brown
- (3) Li'l Folks
- 4 The Great Pumpkin

- (25) According to the passage how long did "Peanuts" run?
- ① 30 years
- ② 40 years
- 3 50 years
- **4** 60 years
- (26) According to the passage what was the first television special of "Peanuts"?
- ① It's the Great Pumpkin, Charlie Brown
- 2 Happy New Year, Charlie Brown
- 3 Charlie Brown Thanksgiving
- 4 A Charlie Brown Christmas
- (27) According to the passage how many newspapers published "Peanuts" at its peak?
- ① 1,000
- 2,600
- ③ 3,500
- 4,200
- (28) According to the passage, what themes did Schulz often write about in "Peanuts"?
- ① Weekend food adventures
- 2 Everyday life and friendship
- ③ Mostly historical events
- 4 Comical travel stories